
Invitation to Oshawa Little Theatre’s Annual General Meeting 
2023-2024 
 
We are excited to announce that the Oshawa Little Theatre Annual General Meeting (AGM) is scheduled 
to take place on Tuesday, November 7th at 7:00pm. We are delighted to welcome you back in person to 
our beloved theatre for an evening of reflection, planning, and community engagement. 
  
AGM Details: 
Date: Tuesday, November 7th, 2023 
Time: 7:00pm 
Location: Oshawa Little Theatre 
 
Participation Criteria: 
All members with an active 2023-2024 membership are warmly invited to join us. Please be reminded 
that voting is exclusive to members with voting privileges ($30 membership level and above). If you 
haven’t renewed your membership for the current year, we encourage you to do so on the OLT website 
before the AGM to participate in the voting process. 
 
RVSP: 
To RSVP for the AGM on November 7th – click here 

Agenda: 
We have important items to discuss, upon which voting will take place: 
  

• President’s Message 
• 2022/23 Financials 
• 2023/24 Budget 
• Bylaw Changes 
• Board of Directors Elections (6 positions) 

o President 
o Executive Producer 
o Director of Education 
o Director of Fundraising 
o Director of Marketing and Community Engagement 
o Director of Members, Patrons and Volunteers 

  
Join Our Board: 
We’re calling upon passionate, committed, and dynamic individuals like you to consider joining the OLT 
Board of Directors. Being a Board member is a rewarding opportunity to make a significant contribution 
to our theatre's growth, innovation, and excellence. For detailed information on roles, responsibilities, 
and to access the nomination forms, kindly visit http://bit.ly/OLTBoardNomination2023. 
  
  

https://ci.ovationtix.com/36216/store/products
http://bit.ly/OLTBoardNomination2023


More Information: 
If you would like more information in advance of the AGM please contact Shane Kelly at 
vp@oshawalittletheatre.com  
  
Your Participation Matters: 
Your insights, feedback, and contributions are invaluable to us. The AGM is not just a meeting but an 
opportunity for us to come together, celebrate our achievements, and collaboratively plan for another 
successful year. We are eager to hear your voice and work together to continue the legacy of excellence 
at Oshawa Little Theatre. 
  
Looking forward to a productive and engaging meeting! 
 

mailto:vp@oshawalittletheatre.com

